
 
 

 

 

January 22nd, 2024, Mexico City 

 

Dear Dr. Andrzej S. Tarnawski 

Editor-in-Chief  

  

Please find enclosed our revised version of the review manuscript entitled “Optimizing Nutrition in 
Hepatic Cirrhosis: A Comprehensive assessment and Care Approach” for consideration for 
publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

We have addressed the reviewers’ comments as follows:  

Reviewer #1: 
Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 
Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 
Conclusion: Minor revision 
Specific Comments to Authors: 
The review is comprehensive and brief to the point. It needs several illustrations to bring the 
instruments of assessment more easily. Please include the deleterious alcoholic effect on patients 
especially those with alcoholic liver disease, more preferable to add a separate section on that. 
 
Response: We thank the reviewer for the positive comments and for the suggestions to make this a 
more complete review. We have added 3 figures to this review, and we hope this makes it more 
enjoyable and easy to comprehend for the audience. In addition, as requested, we have added a 
separate section on the deleterious alcoholic effects on patients. We hope we have addressed the 
reviewers comments and we thank him/her again.  
  
 

Reviewer #2: 
Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 
Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 
Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 
Specific Comments to Authors: 
This is a well written and comprehensive review. I enjoyed reading it and really don’t have any 
comments to make. 
 

Response: We thank the reviewer for the encouraging comments, and we are very glad the reviewer 
enjoyed reading it.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

We believe after the additions made to this comprehensive review of the literature; it would be of 
interest to the readers of your journal.  

We declare this manuscript is original, has not been published before and is not currently being 
considered for publication elsewhere. The manuscript has been revised and edited by a native-English 
speaker. 

We have added the following co-author Alma Estanes-Hernandez, who significantly contributed to the 
revised version of this manuscript.  

There is no conflict of interest associated with this manuscript. As Corresponding author, I confirm that 
the manuscript has been read and approved for submission by all the named authors.  

 

Thank you very much. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nalu Navarro-Alvarez, MD PhD 
Instituto Nacional de Ciencias Médicas y Nutrición Salvador Zubirán 
Vasco de Quiroga #15, Tlalpan  
Telephone: (55) 5487 0900 ext:2711 
Email: nalu.navarroa@incmnsz.mx 
 

 


